
  

 

 

 

Press Statement 

25.07.2018 

It has been observed that certain sections of media are publishing misleading 
reports with regard to the result of CBSE Class XII Examinations declared in May 
2018. It is being claimed that “CBSE class XII has a new topper courtesy re-
evaluation of Mark sheets” which is totally baseless and factually incorrect.   

1. The level of inaccuracies can be seen in the heading itself where it is stated that 
the mark sheet are re-evaluated whereas it is the answer books which are re-
evaluated. 

2. The reports without any verification or credence are authoritatively declaring  that 
two months later there is another topper as the rank list has now been 
altered.  

3. However, it is important to clarify that the Board only declares highest marks and 
does not declare any state topper or ranks as a policy. After re-evaluation the 
candidate has scored 485 as her total marks as compared to 499 marks which is 
the highest scored by a candidate earlier. Therefore, there is no change in the 
status of the candidates declared earlier by the CBSE.  
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